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By Colleen Clark 
 

On Sunday December 14
th

 80 members of 

the Jaguar Club met at the Fairview Golf and 

Country Club where a fes"ve air prevailed 

and people greeted each other with hugs 

and kisses, the deligh&ul pleasure of 

catching up again with the Jaguar Family as 

we are now considered, very evident. 

A)er a warm welcome by our President 

Dennis, a beau"ful raffle which was put 

together by him and his wife June was 

drawn and won by a  thrilled  Dave Penn.        

I know he was wishing Liz hadn’t no"ced as 

he would have been able to tuck it away and 

give it to her for Christmas. That would 

certainly given him some Brownie points. 

Following this, an auc"on was held, firstly 

for the boomerang wine bag filled with 

goodies. The strange thing about this is that 

it is a double whammy, you win the auc"on, 

drink the Booze, enjoy the Christmas treats, then fill it again for the dinner the next year 

so in effect you pay 

double.                                                                             

Not many things work 

that way do they!  A 

successful amount of 

money was paid by 

Lynley and the 

comment was that “It 

was a lot cheaper than 

an all Blacks Jersey 

which had cost a 

bomb” at an auc"on 

recently. 
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The second item 

auc"oned was a 

stunning looking 

Leaper which was won 

by Dave McLoughlin 

which I am sure will sit 

by his bedside table 

filling his night with 

car dreams. 

The most beau"ful 

lunch was served at 

the tables.              

What a pleasant 

change from the “get 

up, fill your plate, go 

back for seconds while 

hoping no one is 

looking” scenario. 

There were no 

complaints about this 

spread, and it was 

followed by a finger 

food plate of mouth-

watering sweets.  

A big thank you to John 

Devine for organising this 

day, it was a charming 

way of socializing on a 

Sunday, a good choice in 

a busy week. 

Christmas Gree"ngs to 

you all and we look 

forward to our next catch 

up.                           

Colleen 


